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December 8 is officially declared as a special non-working holiday in the Philippines, and has 
been observed as a NO-CLASS, NO WORK DAY by the University to provide the members of 
the Thomasian community the opportunity to observe this holy day of obligation for the Catholic 
faithful.  
 
O Mary, conceived without sin, pray for us who turn to you.  
 
Ora pro nobis, intercede pro nobis ad Dominum Jesum Christum! 
(Pray for us, intercede for us to the Lord Jesus Christ) 
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